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17/05/2019  13:01:462019/0882/P OBJ edward williams I strongly object to this application with respect to the substation.

This substation has been approved by Camden planners who have paid no respect to the street scape of 

Gloucester Avenue and the relationship between the two existing buldings. 

The drawings showing this have changed their numbering system so that it is difficult to trace the numerous 

revision to the plans. This appears to be a deliberate attempt by the developers to confuse not only the 

planners but the local residents.

There is no need to change a drawing number and delete the reference to all previous changes.

The substation now appears to be some 500mm higher than the current site gates and is thus an eyesore.

There are no elevations of this building, no sections, no roof plan and no indication of materials in any of the 

submitted drawings.

Previous applications called this extension a meter housing. Now, all of a sudden it is a substation.

If a substation was required it should have been part of the first planning application and allowed for within the 

site.

I request that this application is rejected and complete details of the sub station requested.
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